
From: Card, Rachel
To: bill@taylorschouse.com <bill@taylorschouse.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/24/2013 2:34:20 PM
Subject: RE: Another Constituent Question

Representative Taylor,

In response to Ms. Regets' question below, CSID will attempt to reach taxpayers living outside of South Carolina via U. 
S. mail with details on how to enroll from early November through mid-December 2013. These letters will include the 
PIN code for online enrollment. However, eligible out-of-state taxpayers can enroll before receiving their PIN code in 
the mail by calling CSID at 855-880-2743 toll free. A CSID specialist will be able to provide the PIN code for online
enrollment or help them enroll over the phone.

Please let me know if Ms. Regets has any additional questions.

Thanks,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286

From: Bill Taylor [mailto:bill@taylorschouse.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:26 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Another Constituent Question

Katherine:

Another constituent question below.

Bill

From: Regets
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 11:44 AM
To: bill@taylorschouse.com
Subject: Re: Your ACTION is Needed - Identity Theft Protection 

Bill,

When will the out of state people receive their PIN code in the mail? Website says need pin for out of state.

Nancy Regets
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